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The proposed 17% rate hike is a problem. | strongly disagree with such an outrageous burden put on the residents of
Philadelphia

. The city has neglected the sewers,pipes,storm drains etc. for years But has still collected taxes, added cost already to
our Bill's and still this is not enough.

Businesses are given tax exemptions,perks .

Please do not put another burden on the non-commercial recipients of the Phila Water Dept.
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